


Should the council consider this application there is no doubt that if approved a further application would follow for 
further development on the car park site. In addition to this the plans show complete obliteration of the footpath on 
the east side of the building by a herb garden. Even if the footpath belongs to the property it should not be 
removed. It is a dangerous corner and the children congregate here whilst waiting for the bus to Bowland School. 
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